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(Toronto, ON) – Ontario’s police leaders will launch a new Constable Selection 
System on January 1, 2020 designed to be more effective and efficient in attracting 
quality candidates to the policing profession while also being more accessible and  
affordable for potential recruits. It will also be more responsive to the rapidly 
changing recruit selection requirements of all Ontario police services. 
 
The new Ontario Association of Chiefs of Police Constable Selection System (OACP 
CSS) will provide successful applicants with a certificate that is administered, 
authorized, and approved by the OACP as part of their application process to 
become a Police Officer in Ontario. It will feature measures to address barriers to 
potential recruits and be more accessible than the current selection system since it 
offers on-line convenience to potential recruits while being sensitive to the needs of 
candidates in different parts of Ontario.  
As of January 1, 2020, individuals wishing to apply to Ontario police services will 
have access to an on-line three-phase constable selection process: 

Phase 1 – Pre-hiring Stage (On-line Information) 

At this beginning stage, applicants apply to receive an online package that is 
emailed to them. In this package, a number of documents are provided to the 
applicant in order to prepare them for their next steps to apply to become a Police 
Officer and allow police service to assess their suitability for Police Constable. 

Phase 2 – General Mental Ability Assessment 

The General Mental Ability Assessment done at this stage measures an individual’s 
ability to problem-solve, comprehend complex ideas, expediency, reasoning, 
planning and applying learned skills. 

Phase 3 – Personality Assessment 

The personality assessment stage is designed to provide police services with 
effective methods for assessing applicants. 

Applicants will be able to access the new OACP CSS at www.OACPCerticiate.ca as 
of January 1, 2020 to receive information and begin the process for obtaining the 
new OACP CSS certificate.  

The OACP will credit applicants who currently have a valid OACP Certificate 
completed prior or have unfinished tests undertaken through the previous CSS 
testing process administered by Applicant Testing Services (ATS) (before January 
1, 2020). In order to accommodate applicants in transition of completing tests with 
the ATS prior to December 31, 2019, the OACP has developed an OACP Certificate 
of Equivalency. 

Please contact Support@OACPCertificate.ca for further information. 
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For more information, 

contact: 
 

Joe Couto 
Director of Government 
Relations & Communications 
T. (416) 926-0424 ext. 22 
C. (416) 919-9798 
E. media@oacp.ca 

 
Twitter: 

@CertificateOACP 
@OACPOfficial 

 
Facebook: 

http://facebook.com/OACPOfficial 
 

Instagram: 
oacpcertificate 

oacpofficial 
 

YouTube: 
http://youtube.com/OACPOfficial 

 
Websites: 

www.OACPCertificate.ca 
www.oacp.ca 

 
 

The Ontario Association of 
Chiefs of Police is the voice 
of Ontario’s Police Leaders 

 
Members of the 

Ontario Association of Chiefs 
of Police  

Serve their communities 
As the senior police leaders in 
municipal, regional, provincial 
 National, and First Nations 

police services across Ontario 
 

 

 


